
 

 
 

 

Diagnosis Update Request Determination Chart  
  

A new resource has been developed to assist Support Coordinators with determining 
when to submit a diagnosis update request to the Division for review and entry into 
CIMOR. This resource is located within the “Eligibility Update” section of the 
webpage.  
  
At this time, Support Coordinators should continue to submit these requests to the 
appropriate Regional Office Intake Team following established procedures. The 
Division will continue working towards a standardized process for these requests.  
  
Questions regarding the information outlined within this blast and corresponding 
chart should be directed to Amanda Hulet (Intake Operational Excellence Lead) via 
e-mail at Amanda.Hulet@dmh.mo.gov. 
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